
  

 

GROWING KWAZULU-NATAL TOGETHER                                                              
 

Issued by the KwaZulu-Natal Department of Education                                                                                          
 

Media enquiries: 
   

Mr Muzi Mahlambi:                          Mr Sihle Mlotshwa:                Mr Kwazi Mthethwa:                                                         
Head of Communication               Media Relations Manager       Media Liaison Officer  
+27 82 519 1420                           +27 72 207 2018                  +27 78 264 6165 

 

 

 

Media Advisory 

 

Monday, 29 August 2022 

 

 

MEC FRAZER TO VISIT KWAMASHU TO HONOUR KING MISUZULU 

KAZWELITHINI 

 

The MEC for Education in KwaZulu-Natal, Ms Mbali Frazer will tomorrow, 30 August 2022 visit 

KwaMashu to celebrate King Misuzulu kaZwelithini with teachers, learners and non teaching staff.  

 

Last week we sent out a circular to all schools in our Province to encourage learners, educators 

and non teaching staff to wear traditional attire as a way of honouring and celebrating our newly 

crowned King Misuzulu kaZwelithini on Tuesday, 30 August 2022. 

 

As the Department of Education in KwaZulu-Natal, we want all learners and teachers to take pride 

in their culture and tradition. We also want all learners to be proud of who they are while 

understanding the non-racial and non-sexist posture of our democratic society.  

 

The event which will also be attended by some senior members of AmaZulu Royal family will 

unfold as follows:  

 

Date: Tuesday, 30 August 2022 

Venue: Nqabakazulu High School in KwaMashu, North of Durban. 

Time: 07H30 for 08H00 

 

We believe that the wearing of traditional regalia by learners (from all backgrounds) will play a 

more significant role in national unity and social cohesion. This historic gesture will give meaning 

and symbolism to a call for a decolonised education in our lifetime as we forge ahead in providing 

quality education. 

 

Members of the media are invited to cover the event. 
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